
Subject: Interest in serving on the CPC 
 
Dear Mr. Carroll, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my sincere interest in volunteering for the 
Chilmark Community Preservation Committee. I am particularly drawn to the committee’s objectives of 
advancing Affordable Housing, Historic Preservation, and Open Space projects, and managing the 
funding process for these initiatives. 
 
Having resided in Chilmark for several years, I am keen on contributing to these important areas and 
engaging in the public hearings to help shape our community's future. I have had the pleasure of serving 
on non-profit boards in the past and my desire to further my community engagement makes me excited 
about the potential contributions I could make to the committee. 
 
I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss my potential involvement in more detail. I am looking 
forward to hopefully working together to make a positive impact on our community. Please feel free to 
contact me at 646.620.8682 to arrange a convenient time for a discussion. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Adam D. Sloan, CFA 
 


